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As a Duke Energy customer, I do not believe that I should have to bear the burden of the coal
ash clean up costs in which Duke Energy was the culprit.

Duke Energy's own insurers are refusing to cover costs associated with Duke’s coal ash
liabilities “because Duke failed to take reasonable measures to avoid and/or mitigate” the
damages resulting from coal ash disposal. 

Duke Energy is the country’s largest utility and their shareholders can afford to pay for the
company’s mistakes as well as benefit from their profits. They don’t need a bailout from North
Carolina residents.

Thank you,
Andrea Crook
200 Kelly Rd, Sanford, NC 27332

-- 
Creativity is a drug I cannot live without.
   --Cecil B. DeMille
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